OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

February 23, 1976

Harvest 01l Inc.
P. 0. Box 112
Cisco, Texas 76437

Attention: Mr. Stanley J. Pirtle
Dear M#. Pirtle:

This will acknowledge your letter of February 17, 1976, con-
cerning the Olympic Vells #1 and #1-A in Harding County, New Mexico.

Before the abandonment of these locations can be approved, it
will be necessary for all of the trash which resulted from the
drilling operations to be removed and the ground leveled or returned
to its original configuration. The pits and ruts will need to be
fi{lled, obviously. It is permissible to dispose of the waste materials
and trash by placing in the pits prior to filling them.

Please advise when the clean-up work has been completed.

Yours truly,

CARL ULVOG
District IV Supervisor

CU/og
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